
 REBUTTAL TO THE ARGUMENT IN FAVOR OF MEASURE P 
  

 
Regarding Measure P, voters ought to be aware of the following facts: 
 
 

1. Any suggestions that the Banning Electric Utility has a “history of clean annual audits” is a 
blatant lie. In fact, the Electric Utility has NEVER received a full audit in its history. 

 
2. Banning's City Treasurer, Dr. John McQuown, has expressly refused to sign the argument in 

favor of this Measure. 
 

3. Politicians George Moyer, Art Welch and Debbie Franklin are the only proponents of this 
Measure. Those are the very same individuals who helped create an unprecedented 28-year long 
sales tax break to benefit a major auto dealership, after receiving generous campaign 
contributions from its operators. 

 
Now faced with a shortage in general fund tax revenue, these “tax-and-spend” politicians want to create 
a new tax which will make electric customers pay for their reckless fiscal decisions. Vote NO on P ! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




